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                    Third Sunday of Easter         

   
Saturday, April 14

  5:00 p.m.   +John Annina

  
Sunday, April 15
 8:30 a.m.
    People of the Parish
10:00 a.m.    +Steven G. Bereheiko, Sr.
 5:00 p.m. 
    +Apolonio S. Latar, Sr.



Monday, April 16
7:30 a.m. 
     +Linda Hiller



Tuesday, April 17
7:30 a.m.

      +Shanthi Doss

  
Wednesday, April 18
5:00 p.m.
+Apolonio S. Latar, Sr.


  Marsi Vueti


7:30 a.m.       Thursday, April 19




 +Raul Edwin & +Margaret Romond


Friday, April 20

7:30  a.m.    +Frank G. DeMonico


Saturday, April 21




Vigil Mass
 5:00 p.m.
    +Amelia Wohnus
 



Fourth Sunday of Easter
         


 Sunday, April 22   
  8:30 a.m
    +Clifford Marteen
 10:00 a.m.     People of the Parish 
  5:00 p.m.   +Al & +Vicky Christian
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for April
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Please Note:  Our Parish Assessment Collection is scheduled for the last Sunday of the month April 29th The envelope company dated them a week earlier in error.
       Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure
Collection for April 8 - $ 5,987.00
Mail Donations-$ 650.00
Please remember Corpus Christi Parish

In your will and estate planning.     
Sunday, April 15, 2018
Third Sunday of Easter 
 “Jesus himself stood among them and said to them, ‘Peace be with you.’ But they were startled and frightened….”  LUKE 24:36-37
Throughout the day we have many opportunities to “see the face of Jesus” in others and to “be the face of Jesus” to others.  Do we take that opportunity to provide “peace” to those we encounter or are we afraid of what others will think of us and do nothing?  Pray for the strength to live a “God-centered” life and not a “self-centered” life.
Week of April 14-April 20
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS

+Candle for Mary + 
Frank G. DeMonico
Offerings are available for a loved one or special intention. Call the parish office for details.
Parish Registration:  All parishioners should be registered.  Parishioners over the age of 18 should register independently of their parents.  It is necessary to be a registered parishioner for at least 3 months with active participation including attending Mass on a regular basis in order for us to provide testimonial letters to be a sponsor for Baptism or Confirmation.  Kindly notify the parish office of any changes in address or phone number.
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Happy Birthday

Father Thomas Perunilam
On Sunday, April 22nd Father Thomas will celebrate his 80ti Birthday.  Father came to our parish in 1970 from India and served here for many years.  If there is anyone who would like to send a card to him his address is 32 Easton Ave., Summerville, NJ 08876.  He would love to hear from those who remember him.
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Joyce Hanula, John Gregor, Jean Obst,
Patricia Ronan, Joe Rossi, Maria Rossi,
Antoinette Rossi, Florence Unverzagt,
Kristin Rein, Noel Gowran, Patricia Doyle
Mary Ann Pillo, Nancy Blackmon, Carol Ostrowski
Susan Wiecek Shecter, Maryanne Goccia, Eleanor Munck
Helen Kovacs, Claire Watson, Debbie Canuso-Danley,
Marilyn Rinfret , Maria C Silva, Catherine Cantasano,
Louis Kadubic, Michael Majewski, Josephine Dehlinger,
Renee Giliberti, Genevieve Mroczko, Emerson Harper,
Phyllis Mason, Gloria Gregor-Hughes,Karen Kleinschmidt,
Fr.Ed Flanagan, Roger Gregor, Peggy Reynolds, 
Luke Mayell, Rebecca Rannazzisi, Bernadette Haase

Cheryl Hayes, Margaret Drack Kathleen McGreevy.
Please keep us updated on your loved ones.
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Holy Family Parish – New Brunswick presents an evening with a world-class tenor Daniel Rodriguez Dinner and Show $50 per person – Friday, April 20, 2018 7p.m.-10pm – Saints Peter & Paul Church, 285 Hamilton St. Somerset, NJ.   Proceeds to benefit The Archdiocese of San Juan DePuerto Rico.


Please note at any time, you may begin ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that have signed up for Online Giving! If you manage your bills online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to your parish online.  It’s safe and secure and you decide exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 



Corpus Christi Church Coffee, Cake, & Conversation 
You’re invited! May 7th – 7:00-8:30 p.m. South River Library – Sivess Room.  Please join us for an evening of great conversation with other women who share your faith.  The discussions will be informal, friendly, and uplifting.  Topics will range from raising a family to career, stress, marriage, joys, sorrows, and more.  RSVPS requested however walk-ins welcome.  Call/text 732-801-3569 to rsvp or with any questions.  All are welcome.  See insert in today’s bulletin.


Cathedral of St. Francis of Assisi, 548 Main Street, Metuchen, NJ.  1 p.m. Prayer Service for the St. Francis School community, Presider:  The Most Rev. James F. Checchio, Bishop of Metuchen, 7p.m. Mass in honor of Saint Pio to commemorate the 50th anniversary of his passing.   Celebrant Rev. Msgr. Robert Zamorski, Homilist, Rev. Timothy Christy, Vicar for Evangelization & Communication.  All are welcome for public veneration.  Confessions will be available throughout the day. 
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The Garden Angels are planning to meet the last Saturday April 28th at 10:00 a.m. by the church hall.  All gardeners out there are welcome to lend a hand.



Save the Date June 23, 2018    
Corpus Christi Yard Sale – Church parking lot more info will follow in future bulletins.



Unlock The Magic and become a part of the ICS Family!  Immaculate Conception School and Pre-School will be holding our Spring Open House on Thursday, April 19, 2018 from 9-11 am at 23 Manalapan Road, Spotswood.  Join us for school tours & refreshments!  Can’t make it to Open House?  Visit www.icsspotswood.org to schedule a tour!  
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Universal:


For Those who have Responsibility in Economic Matters:


That economists may have the courage to reject any economy of exclusion and know how to open new paths.





Corpus Christi Tricky Tray Final Report





�








181 tickets were sold for the event.  The Super 50-50 raised over $8,000.00 and the Winner received $4,105.00.  Sean McSorley was the Lucky Winner. 


The baskets raised over $5,000.00 and we are happy to report a profit of $ 11,934.00.


A tremendous Thank You to all who donated baskets, monetary donations, cakes, etc. and all who supported the Super 50-50.  Many Thanks to all who assisted with the planning and preparation and all who lent a helping hand the evening of the event and to all who attended.  A very special Thank You to Theresa Grossweiler, as well as, her side-kick Andy Dietch for all their time they devoted to make this event a tremendous success.


These monies will goes towards the Celebration of our upcoming 75th Anniversary.








